
www.almontegeneral.com   ▪   www.cpdmh.ca  

Thank You to Our  
Amazing Nurses 

This column space is generously donated by  

May 8 to 14 is National Nursing Week. We have an amazing team of nurses working at Almonte General Hospital,  

Fairview Manor and Carleton Place & District Memorial Hospital - caring for our patients and residents every day.  

This week - and every week - we want to say thank you to them for their compassion and caring. We are proud of 

their commitment to safe and quality care for our patients and residents.  


